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I refer to your March 1st and February 4th letters. 

David, from my office has spent an inordinate amount of time, as 
have I, analysing your letters to determine what options are 
available, to follow up on your behalf. 

Your frustrations come through quite clearly and although we can
decry the system as being unfair, it still comes right down to
"finding a job". Your comments on Employment and Immigration are
ones I hear on a regular basis.  In fact I have just sent a letter
to the Minister asking why Manpower would pay to send someone on a
one year course where the Unemployment Insurance is finished upon
completion; he then goes on welfare and is therefore disqualified
from the Job Search Program. It does not make any sense at all. 

There were really four major questions in your February 4th letter 
that  you wanted  me to ask of the Minister.  To be honest with you, 
I felt all were out of line for me as a Member of Parliament to ask 
another. 

I believe you are doing everything possible to find work and that 
something will eventually come your way. Try not to be too 
discouraged with your lack of employment. Something will come your 
way. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Beryl Gaffney, M.P. 
Nepean 
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